October 23, 1944.

D.m Je W Mt..
Sehool of Eduocation,

Dear Dean Twente:

E. C, Quigley has talked to me about putting
on a master coaching course this next sumer. He
really will go tc town and I believe if the budget
committee doesn't see the point that Mr. Quigley will
finance it from an athletic standpoint. We are in for
bigger things athletically. ' _ -

Sincerely yours,

Direotor of Physical BEducation,
FCAsAH . Varsity Basketball Coach.




